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Cowichan supports Nova Scotians after tragic mass shooting 
 
DUNCAN, BC – The Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) will lower flags at all its facilities 
to half mast this week in recognition of the lives lost in the horrific mass shooting in Nova Scotia.  
 
“Residents across our region are deeply saddened and affected by the news out of Nova Scotia 
yesterday, and our hearts and thoughts are with all those who lost loved ones to this senseless 
act of violence,” said Aaron Stone, Chair of the Cowichan Valley Regional District. 
 
The World’s Largest Hockey Stick at the Cowichan Community Centre will also be lit up as a show 
of solidarity for those communities who are reeling from this tragic event.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Kris Schumacher 
Manager, Communications & Engagement 
250.746.2635 
kris.schumacher@cvrd.bc.ca 
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